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What’s New? is a bi-weekly, electronic newsletter produced and distributed free of charge to the members and constituents of the American National Standards Institute (ANSI).  For a complete listing of ANSI news and events, please visit our website, ANSI Online. >>>


HEADLINES

Couldn’t attend World Standards Week activities? Here’s a summary of stories on events you may have missed…

Global Relevance in “Business, Standards and Trade” Dominates Dialogue at ANSI Annual Conference
A diverse assembly of standards experts and professionals joined leaders of the ANSI Federation during the 2002 ANSI Annual Conference held in conjunction with World Standards Week celebrations in Washington, DC.
more...
Distinguished Recipients of 2002 ANSI Leadership and Service Awards Honored by Standards Community 
Members of the ANSI Federation gathered to honor thirteen distinguished recipients of the 2002 Leadership and Service Awards, one of many ANSI-sponsored events during the week-long celebration of World Standards Week.

more…
U.S. Celebrates World Standards Day 2002 with Focus on Standards and Business
More than 250 members of the standards and conformity assessment community convened for the 2002 U.S. World Standards Day (WSD) exhibit, dinner and celebration at the United States Chamber of Commerce building in Washington, DC on October 16, 2002.

more...
ANSI Holds SDO Legal Issues Forum in Conjunction With Annual Conference in Washington, DC
The SDO Legal Issues Forum at ANSI Annual Conference addressed a variety of legal issues within the context of standards and the standards development process.

more...
"Standards That Make a Difference" Survey Receives Enthusiastic Response From Standards Community 
Results from the "Standards That Make a Difference" survey demonstrate the critical role that standards play in enhancing business competitiveness and improving societal issues such as safety, health and the quality of life.
more...
Watch for another issue of What’s New? at the end of the month…
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